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Welcome to the Ken-Ton Commons Newsletter!

Thank you for taking the time in reading our very first Newsletter! We have created this

newsletter to help our tenants and community members keep up to date on what is


going on in our lovely building and other local events! Not only do we offer Long term

leases here at the commons, but we do also offer room rentals for meetings, birthdays,


and special events!  We are currently running a promotion of a $100 dinner gift

certificate for providing a successful long-term lease tenant! For information on leasing


and other rental space opportunities please call

As we continue to update the building to

support all of your business and personal needs,

we would like to remind everyone to please

report any safety or maintenance issues to the

office. As a friendly reminder for everyone's

continued safety, please make sure all doors are

locked. Thank you!

Monthly building updates from the office!

As a friendly reminder we would like to remind all

tenants to turn off all lights when rooms are not in

use. In addition, please make sure trash is removed

daily and taken to our dumpsters located in our

parking lot. If you find yourself with a large amount

of disposal and need an additional pick up, please

contact us at the office so we can help arrange a

time for pickup.

 John Duerr at 716 - 870 - 4104

Want to be in the next newsletter? Have an Event or something special you want


everyone to know about? Looking for a boost on social media?

Contact : Jenn Green at jengreen3d@gmail.com OR 716-903-1117
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Thank you Ken-Ton Chamber of Commerce!

Rugby comes to the commons!

Over the next few weeks, the Kenmore

Rugby team will be having their meets in

the lot behind the building. The team

will be meeting every Monday from

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm from June 13th thru

August 8th. Please be advised that the

parking lot will be more full these days!

In May, Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons was named

chamber member of the month! We would like to

take this opportunity to thank all of our tenants for

choosing us to house your small businesses! 
For information on how to become a member of

the Chamber of Commerce contact
Cathy Piciulo at 716-874-1202

Registration for Summer Classes!

Buffalo Turners Gymnastics has their annual summer

registration for ages 3+ up for their 6 week classes from 
July 11- August 18. For information regarding class schedule

and availability, 
please contact Barb at 716-877-2700 
or register online at BuffaloTurnersGymnastics.com
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tel:7168772700


Summer Party with New Story Church!

Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons
N E W S L E T T E R

J u n e  2 0 2 2

30 Day challenge begins June 6th! 

Looking for a fitness studio in Kenmore? Body of Wealth continues its 30-day

challenges with impressive results! From weight training to cardio and more

Contact Body of Wealth today at 716 - 254 - 7756 to see how your life can be

transformed!

New Story Church will be hosting a Summer party on Sunday June 12th at Noon

here at The Commons! There will be Free food from 'Big Mike's Uptown BBQ', yard

games, bounce houses and more fun! Tent's will be set up to provide shade, so

bring your family and enjoy a beautiful day in Kenmore!

Get some goodies!

Caramici's Bakery which was recently featured on Hertel Business

Association's social media is open Tuesday - to Saturday to satisfy all of your

cravings! From Cakes to Cannoli's and even more, Come check them out to

see what the latest special is! Looking for a big order?
 Call 716 - 874 - 2253 today!

Classes Available for all!

Action CPR offers a variety of certification classes to our community and

is always looking for their next student! They offer classes from the

American Heart Association, American Health and Safety Institute, Red

Cross, NYACEP, and many more! Call 716-545-7820 to schedule your

class today

Daycare offered in Kenmore!

Blue Giraffe Daycare is currently booking its summer classes for Newborn

to Senior Pre-K. All teachers have degrees and provide early childhood

programs that are age-appropriate for each group.  Each class offers fun

and exciting opportunities for your child to develop and make new

friends! To inquire more about joining, call Blue Giraffe Daycare at
 716 - 447 - 6558
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Local Businesses unite!

Our local chapter of BNI Meets every Tuesday morning at 7am to network

and help one another in the community. BNI always welcomes visitors to
see what topics are up for discussion at each meeting! To get a visitors

pass contact Karli at 716 - 628 -3573

tel:7165457820


Connect Life Blood Drive!

Join us and Connect Life for their upcoming blood drive on

Thursday June 23rd. To register as a donor, please visit their

website at www.connectlife.org or call 716-529-4270 and

select 3200 Elmwood Ave. Spots are filling quickly, sign up to

be a donor today! 

Our friends at Schofield Care will be holding a Wine

Whiskey & Beer Wheelbarrow Raffle on June 15th.
One ticket for $20, Two for $35 and 3 for $50
To purchase tickets call 716-874-1566.

Raffle to Benefit Schofield Care

Neighbors Helping Neighbors
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New Musical Schedule!

O'Connell and Company are busy rehearsing for their new lineup of

performances! The Addams Family we be premiering this October

so keep an eye out for more information on ticket sales!

Congrats on Shredding it!

Thank you to everyone who supported the Kenmore Rotary

club back in April for their "Shred It" Event. They hit record

breaking donations all thanks to the community of Kenmore!

Help those in need!

Ken-Ton Closet has a permanent drop-off box located right

inside our building! Located near the parking lot exit, don't

forget to donate today! Page 4

Victory Garden Underway!

Citizen Science recently had their second meeting on the garden

site! Their objective with this upcoming garden is to provide

education, therapeutic and recreation opportunities for our

community to connect with nature. Interested in how you can help

our planet? Contact Citizen Science today at 716-873-6191 


